
2018 Review of the Annual Report of the Advocate for Children and Young People and the 

functions of the Children’s Guardian: 

Additional Question: 

1. Could an update on the use of Children and Young People Inspectors be provided? In 

particular, have any organisations been reviewed to date, and are there any organisations 

scheduled for review in the future? What have the Inspectors found to date? 

Answer: 

The ACYP Children and Young People Inspectors (CYPI) program continues to be developed in 

consultation with children and young people and the NSW Youth Advisory Council, with 20 young 

people receiving training to date. There have been 44 people register interest and further training is 

scheduled for later in the year. There has been a trial of the program in regional and metropolitan 

areas. Based on these findings, the program will continue to roll out and expand in 2018 and ACYP 

are happy to provide an update to the Committee through the year. 


